
 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

Dear OLOL family, 

During this period of distance learning, our School Counselor, Ms. Pacheco, will be available to 
attend any inquiries related to counseling, and will provide online counseling to students who 
may need it during school hours. Please email her at your convenience at 
mpacheco@ololjaguars.org​ with any questions and/or concerns, or if you would like to schedule 
an online session for your child(ren). Include in your email a date and time that you are available 
to speak during school hours, and a phone number to contact you. 

We are in this together. This too shall pass. 

 

The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


